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From: Brian Tetley <btetley@urbanplanningconcepts.com>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 2:57 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: May 3rd BOS Hearing : D-6 Comment Letter

Attachments: Gloria Bae Comment Letter.pdf; Dakota Dale Comment Letter.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a scurce outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachmenis unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may Concern:

Please see attached two public comment letters in support of the Orcutt Gas Station project, the subject of the PR
Investments Appeal, ltem D-6. Thank you.

Brian A. Tetley, AICP

UpC

Senior Planner

2624 Airpark Drive
Santa Maria, CA 93455
(805) 934-5760 ofc
(805) 276-4692 cell

During the COVID-19 Crisis the best way to reach me is through email or my cell phone
number. Thank you and stay safe!
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